
From: Chuck Emmett
To: Chuck Emmett
Subject: Flash Traffic #8-02-2015: September Base Meeting Change
Date: Thursday, August 6, 2015 12:22:09 PM
Importance: High

Perch Base, United States Submariners

Flash Traffic
Number:               #8-02-2015       Date:     8/06/2015       
Subject:        September Meeting Change              
__________________________________________________________________________________
 
This is an additional reminder that the September Base Meeting will be the third
Saturday of the month (9/19/15) instead of the usual second Saturday.
 
This is for SEPTEMBER ONLY.
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